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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
August 2011
Entrance Lights to Subdivision
We want to thank Elite Electrical for repairing the equipment used to operate the flood lights into our subdivision.  
Summer Night Lights (SNL)
The SNL events continue each Friday and Saturday nights until August 13, 2011.  If you would like to read about and see photos of the events go to www.jaxsnl.com and then click on Beachwood in the JaxSNL Quick Link box. 
The outdoor showing of the Karate Kid movie was delightful.  Luckily the rain held off and the families enjoyed the movie sitting on the bleachers.

Annual Yard Sale –Oct 15th
Start planning for the annual subdivision wide yard sale.  The civic association will make arrangements to advertise the event in the Florida Times Union and on the neighborhood link web site.  Signs will be posted at the front of the subdivision by Beach Blvd.  Of course, feel free to make your own yard signs.
Beachwood Civic Association Annual Membership Drive

So far this year, we have received 59 payments towards the BCA dues.  We are over halfway to our goal of 100.  If you have made a payment, you will receive a membership card stapled to the newsletter for your records.   The annual membership is still only $25.00 per household.  Simply make your check payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association” and include your name and address. You can mail it in: Beachwood Civic Assoc., P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385.  
If you would like to pay in person, please join us at the next monthly meeting or by contacting Sheila at 645-5980. 

A special thanks to our Treasurer, Alice Kuhn. This time of year she collects, records the data and makes the bank deposits.  In addition, she prints the membership cards.
Update on Reopening Community Center
We were advised by Melissa Tibero, with UNF, that on Friday, July 22, 2011, the keys to the community center were turned over to River Region Human Services.  
The renovations of the center should begin shortly.  More details to come as they become available.

Back To School Sale Tax Holiday

The period begins 12:01 a.m. on August 12, 2011, and ending at 11:59 p.m. on August 14, 2011.  For a complete list of clothing items and school supplies that are eligible go to bit.ly/nf4Kvt.

Need Old Tires Picked UP?

 Place old tires at the curb and call 630-CITY.  The operator will take the address and schedule a pick-up.  It’s just that easy.  Remember, tires will not be picked up without a telephone call. 
Thanks
Thanks to the Beachwood Apartments Manager for assistance in printing this newsletter.


The Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, August 16th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community

 Center, 11758 Marina Drive across
from basketball court.












